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School Closures 

School closes for the 

Summer half-day on  

Thursday 29th June 2017. 

 

 

 

On Friday 2nd June, Bishop Donal McKeown officially opened the renovation of our School with a Service 

of Dedication and Blessing. It was a memorable day for our School Community as members of the Board 

of Governors, present and past staff, local clergy, parents, and pupils of Recarson came together to cele-

brate this wonderful occasion through readings, prayer and music. It was a beautiful Service, one which 

we will remember fondly for many years to come. We are now delighted that the school will become 

known as ‘St Ronan’s, Recarson’. Thank you to everyone who attended the event, the staff for their hard 

work in preparing the school and especially the pupils who were so well behaved. The singing, reading 

and instrumental playing were fantastic and added a prayerful atmosphere to our celebrations. A special 

word of thanks to Bishop McKeown and all invited guests whom, with their attendance made the event 

extremely special  for us all.   

 

 



P3 Sean, Erin and Kaela 

P1: Khloe, Cahir, Kyla 

P4: Peadar, Taegan and 

P2: Emma, Eolann and Sophia 

P6: Lucy, Anna and Megan. 

P7: Mollie, Shauna, Aine, Niamh and Mairead 

P5: Matthew, Karla and Dara. 

P4: Peadar, Taegan and Paul 

More school 

news from St 

Ronan’s,  

Recarson PS 

next year!  


